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August 2, 1990

Ms. Lindiwe Mabuza
Chief Representative
African National Congress

Mission to the United States
P. 0. Box 15575
Washington, D.C. 20003

Dear Ms. Mabuza;

Thank you for your letter of July 13, 1990 and your
kind comments regarding my efforts on behalf of Mr. Mandela.
Iam enclosing an article relating to this which wjapeared
in the Detroit Free Press ,,which Ithought might be of
interest to you.

Sincerely,

Geo. W. Crockett, Jr.
Member of Congress
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